
  
 
 
 
 
September 24, 2024 
 
 
TO: Bidders and Interested Parties 
 
RE: ROYAL THEATER RENOVATION PROJECT BID UPDATE 
 
On September 20, 2024, the City of Guadalupe opened bids for the Royal Theater Renovation Project. 
One bid was received. Due to the lack of competition and the bid exceeding the current funding 
available, the City has rejected the bid. The City is weighing its options and will likely modify and rebid 
the project. 

Construction companies that wish to be notified about the upcoming release of the new sealed bid are 
encouraged to email Tom Brandeberry at brandeberrytom@gmail.com. Please include your contact 
email so that he can add you to the interested parties email list. Once the bid package is finalized and 
ready for release, those on the list will be informed promptly. 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Jeff van den Eikhof, PE 
City Engineer 
 
 

City of Guadalupe 
City Engineer 
 
918 Obispo Street 
P.O. Box 908 
Guadalupe, CA 93434 
805-470-1910 


